
Cures Act EVV: New May 1 Deadline to Select an EVV System and Begin the 

Onboarding Process 

Due to the impacts of coronavirus, HHSC is extending the deadline to May 1 to select an 

EVV system and begin the onboarding process. The original deadline was April 1. 

HHSC will continue to monitor the impacts of COVID-19 as it relates to EVV and may 

provide further guidance. 

This information is for Cures Act program providers and FMSAs (PDF) required to use 

Electronic Visit Verification by Jan. 1, 2021. 

Next Steps 

By May 1, program providers and FMSAs must: 

1. Select an EVV vendor system or elect to use their EVV proprietary system.

2. Submit the appropriate form to begin the onboarding process. The onboarding

process does not have to be completed by May 1.

Click here for instructions on how to select an EVV system and begin the onboarding 

process (PDF). 

Program providers and FMSAs who do not select an EVV system and begin the onboarding 

process by May 1 will have an EVV vendor system assigned by HHSC. 

Resources 

• Contact: Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us

• Website: HHSC EVV Cures Act

A message from the Texas Health and Human Services Commission. 
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https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/programs-services-required-evv.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2020/03-March/03-02-20%20Due%204-1-20%20Prog%20Provs-FMSAs-Select-EVV%20Vendor%20or%20EVV%20P-System.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2020/03-March/03-02-20%20Due%204-1-20%20Prog%20Provs-FMSAs-Select-EVV%20Vendor%20or%20EVV%20P-System.pdf
mailto:Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us
https://hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act

